
Correction to the Minutes of the June 6 Officers Meeting:

The HOA of Aradon Farm was never dissolved.  Ellen Olvey had already explained to me that 
only the developmental phase of the subdivision had been dissolved.  I went back and read the 
minutes and I reported it incorrectly.  At no time has the HOA been dissolved.

I apologize for this mistake and I appreciate any and all feedback that homeowners/lot owners 
have regarding the content of our meetings.  The purpose of posting these minutes is to inform 
membership what is going on in our neighborhood and the improvements or updates we are 
trying to accomplish.  

Regards,
Christie Stubbs


